
NOTIFICATION OF AERIAL GEOPHYSICAL SURVEY 

Please accept this letter as a notice of the intent of Canadian Energy Metals (“CEM”) in 

conjunction with SkyTEM Canada (https://skytem.com/) to complete a high-resolution 

helicopter-borne geophysical survey over its claims within the boundaries of the R.M. of 

Bjorkdale No. 426, Saskatchewan. The survey will be confined to CEM claims within Township 

45 Ranges 11-12W2. Geophysical Operations are scheduled to commence on or around May 

15, 2025 based out of Tisdale Regional Airport. 

 

The geophysical program is designed to assist CEM delineate drilling hazards such as glacial 

channels and local aquifers as well as geological features of interest. The helicopter based 

survey will be flying approximately 100m above the ground over the terrain while avoiding 

buildings and structures that may interfere with the geophysical signals. An example of the 

SkyTEM helicopter based set up is pictured below. 

 

CEM has engaged with the Ministry of the Environment and Transport Canada to make sure all 

necessary permits are obtained and affected parties are notified. Neither the Town of Crooked 

River, Village of Peesane, nor any members of the R.M. of Bjorkdale No. 426 should be 

inconvenienced by this survey. 

If you have any questions, regarding the geophysical survey or would like to discuss this project 

further, please contact David Dukes at (250) 888-8025. 


